East Gibson School Corporation Dyslexia Data

Mandates did not require tracking of dyslexia information during the 2018-2019 school year.
Therefore, the number of students identified as “at risk” or “at some risk” for dyslexia during the
2018-2019 school year is zero. The number of students who received specific dyslexia
intervention during the 2018- 2019 school year is also zero. EGSC will track this data during the
2019-2020 school year and beyond. This data will be made available on the corporation website
each year hereafter. Beginning the 2019-2020 school year EGSC has a plan in place to track
this data and report on its findings.

EGSC's dyslexia intervention program will be available for review on the corporation’s website.
Each academic year, EGSC will continue to report the intervention program used, number of
students who received dyslexia intervention(s), as well as the total number of students identified
with dyslexia during the prior school year.

EGSC'S Authorized Reading Specialists Trained in Dyslexia
Kathryn Harris k.harris@teachers.egsc.k12.in.us
Kim Lynn k.lynn@teachers.egsc.k12.in.us
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